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rranslation of Letter received from lessrs. Nenyo Kaiun K. K.

TR

June 28th 1937.-

The Surveyors,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,

KOBE.-

g/s "JOEORE MARU"

Dear Sirs,
Wwe beg to

jnform you that owing to our circumstances

it has now been decided to withdraw the Oolase of the ab
d the 01asaification

YWR%UWIN“,@

ove-named

vessel from your gociet
ates will be returned to you in due course.
We are, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

gertific

NANYO KAIUN KAB/ KAISHA
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